


FIELD & SCREANS

DUE TO THE INCREASED CONCERN OF SPREADING ILLNESS IN
PUBLIC SPACES, FIELD OF SCREAMS WILL BE TAKING EXTRA
PRECAUTIONS TO PROMOTE THE SAFETY OF OUR GUESTS
AND TEAM MEMBERS.

AS THE CDC CONTINUES TO UPDATE THE RECOMMENDED
PRACTICES FOR PUBLIC SAFETY, THE FIELD OF SCREAMS
MANAGEMENT WILL CONTINUE TO MONITOR AND REVISE
OUR PROTOCOLS.

THIS DOCUMENT OUTLINES SOME OF THE PROCEDURES AND
PRECAUTIONS THAT FIELD OF SCREAMS WILL PUT INTO
PLACE DURING THE 2021 SEASON.




PRECAUTIONS TO PROMOTE

THE SAFETY OF OUR VISITORS

THE FIELD OF SCREAMS MANAGEMENT WILL
CONTINUE TO MONITOR ANY DEVELOPMENTS IN
SAFETY PROCEDURES RECOMMENDED BY THE CDC
REGARDING GENERAL SAFETY, AND WILL MAKE
ADJUSTMENTS AS NEEDED THROUGHOUT THE
SEASON. ADJUSTMENTS WILL BE MADE IN ALL
ATTRACTIONS IN ORDER TO DECREASE THE
NUMBER OF SURFACES THAT ARE TOUCHED BY
MULTIPLE PEOPLE.



ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS TO

PROMOTE THE SAFETY OF OUR VISITORS

WHAT WE ASK FROM OUR VISITORS:

ALL VISITORS MUST WEAR A MASK WHILE ON THE PROPERTY. (CHILDREN
YOUNGER THAN 2 YEARS OLD SHOULD NOT WEAR A MASK IN ACCORDANCE
WITH THE CDC).

IF YOU HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO COVID-19 RECENTLY OR HAVE SYMPTOMS OF
COVID-19 (INCLUDING A FEVER, COUGH, OR SHORTNESS OF BREATH), PLEASE
REMAIN AT HOME TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF THE VIRUS.

WE WILL BE OPERATING AT A REDUCED CAPACITY FOR ALL 2021 OFF-SEASON
SHOWS, THEREFORE TICKETS MAY SELL OUT IN ADVANCE. YOU MUST
PRE-PURCHASE YOUR TICKET ONLINE AND CHOOSE AN ARRIVAL TIME SLOT.

WE WILL CONTINUE TO MAINTAIN THE GENERAL CLEANLINESS AND
SANITATION PRACTICES THAT HAVE ALREADY BEEN IN PLACE ON ALL AREAS
OF THE PROPERTY.




OUR NEW SAFETY MEASURES HAVE BEEN PUT IN PLACE TO GIVE OUR GUESTS THE CONFIDENCE
TO VISIT US.

FIELD OF SCREAMS IS TAKING MANY PRECAUTIONS TO PROTECT THE SAFETY AND WELLBEING OF
OUR VISITORS. ANYONE ATTENDING OUR ATTRACTIONS SHOULD BE AWARE OF THE RISKS AND
THEIR RESPONSIBILITIES BEFORE THEY VISIT.

WE WILL BE RUNNING OUR SHOW AT FULL INTENSITY TO PROVIDE THE BEST EXPERIENCE
POSSIBLE, WHILE ALSO CREATING A SAFE ENVIRONMENT FOR ALL CUSTOMERS AND STAFF.*

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU BACK THIS SEASON!

*SOME UNINTENTIONAL TOUCHING MAY OCCUR THROUGHOUT THE ATTRACTIONS.

AN INHERENT RISK OF EXPOSURE TO COVID-19 EXISTS IN ANY PUBLIC PLACE
WHERE PEOPLE ARE PRESENT.




